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Public Service of Indiana
ATTN: Mr. S. W. Shields

Vice President - Electric
1000 E. Main Street
Plainfield, IN 46168

Gentlemen:

This letter is to acknowledge the receipt of your response dated April
22, 1980, informing us of the steps you have taken to correct
the item of noncompliance which we brought to your attention in In-
spection Report No. 50-546/80-06, 50-547/80-06.

On May 8, 1980, a meeting between Mr. L. D. Ramsett of your office and
representatives of RIII was held to discuss the subject response.
As a result, Mr. Ramsett informed us that PSI would submit additional
information to provide further clarification of the existing response.
We will examine your resolution of these matters upon receipt of that
additional information.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

G. Fiorelli, Chief i
Reactor Construction and I

'

Engineering Support Branch
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C. Kammerer, CA
H. Thornburg, IE
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